APPENDIX B.1

Sent: 20 December 2016 22:31

To: Licensing
Subject:

| am against a New Application on Putney Road, Leicester Alcohol and Tobacco.
Reasons;

* Dry Dock on Putney Road already selling Alcohol making enough discomfort. Not need any more.
* Off-License are already on Welford Road away from the accommaodations.

¢ Disturb to students in Nixon Court and Freemens Common.

* Make an extra noise people who drink excessive alcohol.

* On Putney Road there are enough amenitys.

* Please don't ruin/spoil the Putney Roads tranquility.

Your Sincerely,




